# Fusion Newsletter OCTOBER 2014



Our topic this term is ANIMALS.

If you have anything animal related that you would like to let us borrow for our display board and/or our topic table, we would really appreciate it.

On the 24/10/14 we are having an animal onesie party- please bring animal fancy dress with you.

# Off Site

Before the weather changes and nights get darker, we would like to take the Junior children off site to challenge their development and learn new skills.

If you have given us 'off site' consent in your registration pack, then we will not be seeking further consent from you.

If you do have any concerns, please speak to Abby.

## House System

Our house system is well under way-Sherwood are currently in the lead, but this could all change...

### <u>Tea Time</u>

The split tea time is going well and we are currently finalizing our new winter menus with the catering team. These will be uploaded to the website.

## Welcome!

As many of your know Michaela, our overall manager has been working part time as a Year 4 teacher. She has been offered a full time teaching position. Therefore it is with great sadness that Michaela has left Fusion in order to pursue her teaching career.

We wish Michaela every success in her new career.

Abby, who is our current Session Manager 4 days a week will now be working full time and stepping into the role as Manager.

A note from Michaela

"I would like to thank each and every one of you for your support and friendship over the past year. I can promise that I shall not be a stranger and I will continue working closely with Fusion in the future."

We are also very happy to welcome new members of staff, Mr Delaney our sports coach and Jane our senior play assistant to the team, so do say hello!

#### **Contact details**

PLEASE make sure you let us know if any of your personal details change or circumstances change. It is crucial that we can get in touch with you in case of an emergency.

## **Keeping in touch**

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

## Website:

See below

#### Twitter:

@Fusionchildcare

#### Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

## By phone:

Club phone 01582 765256

Tracy Wilkins 07879811927

#### E-mail

admin@fusionchildcare services.co.uk

#### In person!

We will always make time to speak to you at club!

A Parent's feedback book is on the parent's table at after school club. We love to hear what you think we are doing well and what we could do better!

<u>PLEASE</u> let us know if your child will not be attending club for any reason. It is policy that you do so in order to safeguard your children.